
WHITCHURCH ACTION GROUP 
 

Statement: 

 

Matthew Smethurst 

August 27 at 8:04pm 

 

Appalling response from Bucks County Council Highways Department. Apparently 

there will be no traffic impact! Clearly something is rotten in the State of Denmark! 
 

 

Looks like BCC will be totally ignoring local concerns.  Still not too late to register opposition 

or contact WAG.   ed. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/matthew.smethurst.5
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